THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

Office of the Dean

Nr. ¥

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE

C. Allen

November 29, 1937

Department of Physical Education
University of Xansas

My dear Dr., Allen:

I an writine to inform you that at a recent

T A

meeting of the Administrative Committee of the Graduate

School the new course 174 TESTS AND MEASUREMENWTS IN
PHYSICAL EDUCATION was apvroved for graduate credit.
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Very sincerely yours,

Z

T, Be Stouffer, ChaArze
Administrative Committee
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